
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

10.11.2017 – Term 2 

What have we been learning? 

 

This week the children wrote a newspaper article about a whale getting stuck on the beach and snail saving 

him. Perhaps you could ask the children about what happened. We also continued learning to count on to 

add numbers together instead of starting at 1, we put the highest number in our heads and count on using 

our fingers. Also we used number squares to help us to add higher numbers.  

 

 

We also learnt about what carnivores eat and which animals only eat meat. In geography the children 

learnt the directions north, south, east and west to give their robot partner directions to get from one 

place in the room to the other.  

 

 

Mental Maths: Number sequences backwards.  

Example: Can you carry on a number sequence backwards? 

Adult: 38, 37, 36, 35. Child: 34, 33, 32, 31.  

 

Next Week 

Next week is anti-bullying week so we will be carrying out activities linked with bullying and in maths we 

will be practising number bonds.  

Dates for you Diary  

Big Blue Day – 14th December @ 1:30pm-3:00pm  

School play – Monday 4th December @ 2:00pm and Wednesday 6th December @ 9:45am  


